
 
 

DATE: December 7, 2020 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 10 

 
TO:    Youth Commission 
 
FROM:   William Wells, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Special Event Subcommittee  
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Los Altos Youth Commission has partnered with the Family Giving Tree (FGT) in an 
effort to give everyone a happy holiday season. For 30 years FGT has been granting holiday 
wishes to children, seniors, and adults experiencing homelessness. The Los Altos Youth 
Commission has set a goal to raise $500 and fulfill 50 wishes! Please join us in bringing smiles 
to the faces of those who need it most; into those neighborhoods hardest hit by the pandemic. 
Visit https://vtree.fgt.org/LosAltosYouthCommission to donate or purchase a wish by 
December 24th!  
Wishing you happy holidays and a merry season of giving! 
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